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Instrumental in creating
life-changing experiences
one lesson at a time

August 20, 2024
Dear Friends of the Fund,

We hope that this message finds you healthy and well. On behalf of the Norwin Play It
Forward Fund, we are excited to announce our 2024 - 14th Wind-Up, Wine-Down and Music
on Tap, a 21 & over event to benefit the fund.

Again, thanks to the generosity of Vangura, this year's event will be held the evening of
Saturday, November 23, 2024 at The Kitchen by Vangura, 14431 Vangura Lane, North
Huntingdon. The benefit will feature the ever-popular music of Good Guys
(goodguysrock.com). Your admission ticket includes entertainment, food stations, wine
sampling, beer tasting and a keepsake. Prizes, basket and 5o/50 raffles, wine and beer sales
will round out the evening.

We are reaching out in the hope that you will consider becoming a corporate sponsor for the
event or donating a prize for our raffles. The attachment document provides information on
how you might contribute.

Understanding the frequent donation requests you receive, we want to make it easier for
you to consider supporting us. If you choose to become a sponsor, our sponsorship levels
remain consistent with those from the pandemic years. Should you prefer to donate food
for the event, we are happy to share in the costs. If you opt to donate a prize, we can offer
a “buy one, get one” arrangement, such as a matching gift card donation. We are flexible
and open to your ideas to make this collaboration beneficial for you.

Norwin Play It Forward Fund, a 501(c)3 charitable organization provides primarily need-based
subsidies for motivated Norwin instrumental students, grades 4 — 12, who desire to improve
their musical performance by taking private music lessons or attending music camp and other
related experiences. The goal for students who benefit is to ultimately play it forward in the
future — either financially or of giving of their time and talent to mentor other music students.
Over the years, the fund has supported well over 100 students with lessons, camp, and special
music opportunity grants. We also started an artist in residence program over the past four
years.

We hope you will consider joining us in person and/or by becoming a sponsor or making an in-
kind gift or prize donation. Questions? Please email us at norwinpiff@gmail.com or call Paula
at 724-972-2305. Thank you for your consideration and generous support!

With heartfelt gratitude,

Mige & Paula

Michael & Paula Ziemski, Founders



Norwin Play It Forward Fund Presents
Wind-Up, Wine-Down & Music on Tap 2024 (Saturday, November 23, 2024)
SPONSORSHIP AND PRIZE DONATION OPPORTUNITIES

We love our sponsors! Please consider becoming a corporate

sponsor, door, or raffle prize donor for our annual Signature
Event and only fundraiser! All corporate sponsors will be
acknowledged by table signage, announcements by our master of
ceremonies, and recognition within the evening’s program, and time-permitting,
in the invitation as well as press releases.

Business Name:

Address: City: State: Zip:

Email: Phone:

Contact Name(s):

[J YES, I/WE WOULD LIKE TO BE A CORPORATE SPONSOR
SPONSORSHIP LEVELS

COJCONDUCTOR $1,000 And Above
(J DIRECTOR $750 And Above
(0 CONCERT MASTER s$500 And Above
15 CHAIR $250 And Above

(J INSTRUMENTALIST$125 And Above

Please make check payable to: Norwin Play It Forward Fund, Inc.
and mail to: 531 Cedar Glenn Drive, North Huntingdon, PA 15642

[J I/WE WOULD LIKE TO DONATE A PRIZE, BASKET or FOOD for the evening:

Past door prizes have included a Yeti Hopper Cooler, an autographed guitar, a pizza oven,
a 27-speed Cannondale bicycle, a Kindle e-reader, flat screen TV, Steeler’s, Penguins and
Pirates merchandise/tickets, concert/performance tickets, etc.

Description:

Please call 724.972.2305 or email norwinpiff@amail.com to arrange for item pick-up.

Prize and in-kind donors (such as food for the evening), we will happily share
in the cost with you or offer a “BOGO."” Please let us know how we can help to
make it easier for you to give.



